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 Transparency is really important to the functioning of our government.  We need the 

utilities to be transparent to all customers and the general public on the effects of 

adding hydrogen to the gas lines. There should be mandatory public notice if 

hydrogen is blended into home gas lines and there needs to be PUC oversight to 

protect ratepayers. Many industries use advertising to say they are doing a lot for 

protecting us and how they are reducing greenhouse gasses in their mining and 

delivery of gas. We need new safety and climate reporting to prevent corporate 

greenwashing. Please pass this bill.  

 


